
 
 

Family update #82 
 
January 28, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
Our current status remains unchanged as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
January 28, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
January 21, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0  
Staff—1 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Outbreak status No outbreak Outbreak declared 
January 21, 2021 

No outbreak 

 

Family Chinese New Year Greeting Video 
Thanks to the families who have already sent in a Chinese New Year video greeting for their loved ones. 
There is still time for those who have not yet created a video message and would like to. Please send it 
by Friday, February 5, 2021 and be sure to follow the guidelines: 
 

 Ensure your video is less than 10 minutes long 

 Send in one video for your loved ones; if multiple members of your family would like to be part of the 
greeting, please combine them into one video only (note: we are not able to edit or combine videos 
for you) 

 Either edit the permissions before you send the video so it can be shared by anyone that has the link 
or upload video to YouTube 

 For Crescent Heights, please send to chfamilyvisit@wingkei.org 

 For Greenview, please send to gvfamilyvisit@wingkei.org 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
I keep my eyes always on the Lord. 
    With him at my right hand, I will not be shaken. 
Therefore my heart is glad and my tongue rejoices; 
    my body also will rest secure, 
~ Psalm 16:8-9 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 
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